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Dear Year 6, 

 

 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your positivity and 

enthusiasm this year, especially with your home learning. It is not the year we had 

planned for you but we are so very proud of how you have matured and coped in such 

strange times.  

 

In their end of school year letter, the Bishop of Grantham and Acting Bishop of Lincoln 

remind us that ‘Care is a word with four letters, so it is a small word but we need to 
remember that it has a big effect on people and can leave them smiling. As each of us 
cares for others we can show God's love.’ 
 

 
 



Although we have not been able to celebrate the end of your time at Primary School 

together, we have created a Leavers’ video for you all to be able to share and enjoy for 

many years to come.  Here is the link: 

 
https://youtu.be/x9prNssJ73g 

 

 

Finally, Year 6, we would like to congratulate each one of you.  Enjoy all your new and 

exciting adventures, fly high like the geese and remember you are the only you there 

has ever been and ever will be. You are unique. Maybe you have no idea just how good 

you really can be and maybe you don’t know how much you matter. But maybe, just 

maybe, the world has been waiting centuries for someone exactly like you. Follow your 

dreams, reach for the stars and believe that anything is possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With love from 

Mrs Moore, Mrs Buttress and everyone at Bourne Abbey 

 

 

https://youtu.be/x9prNssJ73g

